

Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society

Greg Woodrum, MBA
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration
12490 Ulmerton Road
Largo, FL 33774

March 23, 2022

Dear Mr. Woodrum:

This letter is written on behalf of the Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society to nominate Dr. Joseph Namey as our primary representative to the Medical Control Board with Dr. Anthony Ottaviani as his alternate. Dr. Ottaviani is now the Executive Director of the Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society. He replaced Dr. Kenneth Webster who retired on June 30, 2021.

If you have any questions please feel free to call our office at 727-581-9069 or to email me at admin@pcomsociety.com.

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.

Lisa Belliveau

Sincerely,

Lisa Belliveau

Administrator

Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society

727-581-9069